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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I urge you to vote "NO" on HB 4109 and instead support the an approach, similar to Washington state, to protect
farm workers and maintain an important tool for Oregon farmers for when other options aren't available.  The
Washington legislature is considering a balanced approach, and Oregon lawmakers should not leave their farmers
behind!

Sincerely,

Catherine Kiyokawa
8129 Clear Creek Rd
Mount Hood Parkdale, OR 97041
ckiyokawa10@gmail.com
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